
Subject: Re: Wednesday
From: David Kowalski <33157@lapd.online>
Date: 10/31/2016 12:06 PM
To: Wilshire Center BID

Thx Mike

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 31, 2016, at 10:37 AM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:

Hello Captain,

Thank you very much for attending last weeks BID meeting. 

I will let the Ochoa and Larry from the Bike Team know about Wednesdays strategies meeting.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Oct 28, 2016, at 4:43 PM, David Kowalski <david.kowalski@lapd.lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Mike,

Thanks again for having me at the meeting yesterday.  Please let me know if any of the bike units
would like to attend our Wednesday strategies meeting at 2:00 PM each week in our roll call room.  

Talk to you soon and have a great weekend.

Dave

Captain David J. Kowalski
Commanding Officer
Olympic Area
(213) 382-9045


